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Dear Parent
Sir / Madam
Greetings from Sharjah Indian School...

We have great pleasure in informing you of some exciting news for our students and parents, as
communicated by the Hon. Ambassador of India to UAE (Abu Dhabi) and the Hon. Consulate General of
India, Dubai.

The Office of the Embassy of India to UAE and the CGI-Dubai under the auspices of the Ministry of External
Affairs, Government of India is conducting Bharat Ko Janiye - Online Quiz for young Overseas Indians
with a view to motivate overseas Indian youth to enhance their knowledge about India. The details are as
follows.

e The quiz is open for NRI, Overseas Citizens of India, People of Indian Origin and foreigners
throughout the world.

The quiz can be taken by a person in the age group of 15-35 years in the above categories.

The last date of online registration for the quiz is 15th September 2018.

The participants can take the online quiz from 16-30th September 2018, at their convenience.

The quiz will be conducted in four rounds.

Winners of the 1st round from UAE will be awarded gold / silver / bronze medals.

The winners (total 30 winners worldwide) of the final round stand a chance to win all expenses
paid trip to India for 15 days.

e For further details of the quiz and registration, kindly visit https://www.bharatkojaniye.in/

As requested by the Hon. Ambassador of India to UAE and the Hon. Consulate General of India, we at Sharjah
Indian School would like to encourage all our students to register for the same and actively take part in this
Bharat Ko Janiye online quiz in good numbers.

We would like to extend support and cooperation to the respective offices of the Hon. Ambassador of India to
UAE and Hon. Consulate General of India, Dubai to make this initiative Bharat Ko Janiye a grand success.

We would like to sincerely wish all our participants - students, parents, family members, relatives and
friends all the very best in this competition and pray that they come out successful with flying colors. Who

knows... we could produce a Global winner of Bharat Ko Janiye amongst us.

Excited to see how much we know India and how much the world knows about India? Bharat Ko Janiye

Thanking you
Yours faithfully
Pramod K’lahaian \ ) €

Principal



Consulate General of India
Dubai
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Register & participate in the online Quiz,
win medals and a trip to India!!l!
All NRIs / PIOs / OCls and foreign nationals in the age group
15 — 35 years are eligible to participate

Hurry up and register at
https://www.bharatkojaniye.in/

Firstround Quiz date : 16 — 30 September, 2018

Registrations openupto 15 September 2018




